
7th September 2018 

Welcome 

A huge welcome to everyone as we return to school after the summer  
holiday!  The children are settling into their new classes and enjoying their 
new routines.  I loved seeing their smiling faces in Assembly on Tuesday 
morning.  Thank you for attending your class welcome meeting.  I hope you 
found it informative and I would love to know how you think we can improve 
this sort of meeting.  Remember that you can come and ask any questions at 
the beginning or end of the day. 
 
Please welcome the new members of our community - Mr Bonilla and Sophie in 
Year 2. 
 
This will be an exciting year and I look forward to working with all of you to 
make sure that belonging to the St Augustineõs Community is a fantastic  
experience for everyone. 
 
Our new Reception children start on Monday - We canõt wait to meet you all! 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ. 
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Mr Bonilla with his  
Year 5 class 


